
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Tuesday, July 19, 2022 12:17 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket Correspondence - 20200226 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04811-2022 

Request for utilit ies on the is land; Sewer on palm island 

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you. 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

To whom it may concern , 

Phil Trunnell <philtrunnell@gmail.com > 
Tuesday, July 19, 2022 9:03 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner 
Passidomo 
Request for utilities on the island 

As Charlotte County taxpayer and owner of several properties on Little Gasparilla Island, I implore 
you to support our request for wastewater util ities on the island. 

This is both a quality of life concern and more importantly an environmental concern . 

Sincerely, 
Phil & Cheyenne Trunnell 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner, 

William Woodworth <mom2amy@me.com> 
Monday, Ju ly 18, 2022 8:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Sewer on pa lm island 

We own a condo on Palm Island Resort. We know the resort is in favor of having city sewer connected to the resort. 
In the years that we have visited and now have owned, we have seen an increase in the number of homes and visitors. 
This number jumped greatly during Covid. At one point I heard the re were over 90 remodels or new bu ilds on previously 
empty lots. Many empty lots on the resort so ld including the ones that are closest to Stump Pass. This wil l greatly 
increase the number of septic systems on the island and to our sewer system more. 
In add ition, we have noticed a huge change in sea grass in rum bay. Where once there were beautiful grass flats, they 
are now covered in macro algae choking off the grass and eliminating its ability to filter the impurities and feed the sea 
life. Last week there was an abundance of floating bright green algae. 
If we are serious about protecting our coastlines, we have to move toward a sewer system. 

Terri Woodworth, 
7277 Rum Bay drive 
Placida, FL 
Sent from my iPad 




